
In celebration of Earth Day, the City of 
Lake Oswego Sustainability Advisory 
Board, Lake Oswego School District, 
Lake Oswego Sustainability Network, 
and Oswego Lake Watershed Council 
are holding the second annual Lake 
Oswego Sustainability Resource Fair.
 
Come learn what diverse organizations 
across our community are doing to 
advance sustainability, connect with 
neighbors, and learn simple ways you 
can help protect the environment, 
save money, and live well.

Saturday, April 15, 2023, 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.
Lakeridge Middle School, 4700 Jean Road

Information on 
opportunities to volunteer 
and participate in 
educational programs

Educational resource on 
topics from healthy homes 
to sustainable fashion 

Arts and crafts for kids

Self-guided tour of the 
Lakeridge Middle School 
and its sustainable design 
features

And more!

We had over 200 attendees at last year’s 
fair, which featured over 20 exhibitors. 

This year’s event will include new and 
returning organizations, as well as:


